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December 19, 2010
Fourth Sunday of Advent


Sunday School:  9:30


Adult Classes



  Anita Wansley, Joe Martinez

Sojourners Class




             Chris Bowers
Youth



     Jeff Landis, Christine Maust Beachy
Worship Service:  10:45
Greeter





      Dewayne Garrett
Worship Leader




                Joel Beachy

Song Leader




              Erin Scruggs

Nursery



           Fern Diener (SS), Whitney Floyd



Order of Service
Call to Worship


Lighting of the Advent Candles

     Silence


Prayer

Songs
Children’s Story





         Holly Garrett
Offering
     Offertory





         Duane Maust
Sharing & Prayer Time




         Duane Maust
Special Song





    Felicia Marshall

Scripture Reading
Sermon – “With Us”




          Elaine Maust
Response
Announcements

Benediction
~
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery.
A special welcome to all our guests!  Please sign the guestbook

on the table in the hall and plan to visit us again soon.
On this fourth Sunday of Advent, we give thanks that God took the time to come to live with us. 


This Week at Jubilee
SUN
Believers Class; Pot Luck @ 5:00; Christmas Organ Concert @ 6:30
TUE
Moms’ Group @ 9:30 (see Anita Wansley)
THU
Pastors/Elders Team meeting

FRI
Men’s Prayer Breakfast @ 6:15; Christmas Eve service @ 7:00 (see below)
Mark Your Calendars…
Jan 2
     New Year prayer walk

Jan 5
     Bible Study

Jan 12
     Church Council meeting @ 6:30 (see Mike Clymer)

Feb 4-6
     Revival with Rev. Steve Longenecker
Mar 14-18   Spring Break Service Week


There will be a pot luck tonight at 5:00 before the concert.  Please bring a dish to share.  For more info, see Sandra Rush.

Jubilee is honored to welcome organist Dr. Steve Sachs, Professor and Chair of Music at Belhaven University in Jackson, tonight at 6:30 for a Christmas organ concert.  For more information, please see Melody Clymer.
On Friday, December 24, there will be a simple Christmas Eve service in the Sojourners room at 7:00.  Cookies and hot chocolate will be served following the service.  Questions?  Talk to Elaine Maust.

Looking for new health insurance for yourself, your family, or your employees? Consider the Everence (formerly Mennonite Mutual Aid) plans that help you and also support the Sharing Fund – which helps people in serious financial need in your church and community – without increasing your costs.  To learn more, call (800) 348-7468 or talk to Jubilee’s representative, Gerri Thompson.
Children, do you remember collecting money in your mission banks for children in Thailand?  Look at the bulletin board for a thank you poster from Mennonite Board of Missions with our name on it!
To learn more about the youth fundraising efforts for convention and to get to know our friend, Carolyn Jackson, please look in your mailboxes today for the most recent edition of the Jubilee newsletter!
Offering for 12/12/10: $4,465 (budgeted $2,142). Year to date (8/1/2010-12/12/2010): $41,767 (budgeted $42,840).

Happy Birthday to Amy Seibel (Dec 20), Dianna Schiedel (Dec 22), and Emma Myers (Dec 23)!






